
The Government is giving your school or 
childcare provider up to an extra £300 per 
year to spend on eligible children aged 3 and 
4 through the Early Years Pupil Premium 

How could this help your child?
This will help your child’s early years setting/school to:

•	Extend the facilities, equipment and learning experiences available to your 
child.

•	Provide additional services to meet your child’s particular needs and interests.

•	Further support your child’s individual learning and development.

What do I do next?
If you think you qualify, it’s quick and easy. Talk to your early  
years setting/school who will help you to apply.


